

DATES TO REMEMBER

TERM 2

WEEK 8

MONDAY 12 JUNE School Council Mtg

TUESDAY 13 JUNE

Eagles Cup AP v LGPS

FRIDAY 16 JUNE Assembly Room 20

CANTEEN ROSTER

Monday 12 June Jo Orr

Thursday 15 June
Carmen Burgess

Friday 16 June Fiona Morrison Smith

UNIFORM SHOP

Tuesday 2.45pm—3:30pm

2. 15pm 3.50pm

Thursday 8.15am—9:00am

(Located in the Undercover Assembly Area)

ALBANY PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

Newsletter Number 16

8 June 2017

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

What a day Friday was! The weather was beautiful and blue skies were above us all day for the Inter House Cross Country Carnival. Thank you to Mr Dawson and Mr Bolt for all of your hard work preparing the students, organisation and smooth running of the carnival. Congratulations to all of the students who participated on the day and tried your hardest, you should all be very proud of yourselves. Good luck to those who were the winners in each age division who will have the honour to represent Albany PS at the Interschool Cross Country Carnival on

Thursday 22 June at Mount Lockyer PS.

	First	Second
Year I Boys	Travis W	Benjamin S
Year I Girls	Grace F	Kiahna T
Year 2 Boys	Lorcan C	Archie W
Year 2 Girls	Erinn N	Freya B
Year 3 Boys	Zeus M	Lincoln B
Year 3 Girls	Zeva F	Gracie F
Year 4 Boys	Colby F	Riley M
Year4 Girls	Shelley T	Ella M
Year 5 Boys	Jack B	George B
Year 5 Girls	Nikki W	Harriet M
Year 6 Boys	Rafferty E	Escher N
Year 6 Girls	Elsie S	Emma W

First	Second	Third	Fourth
Clarence	Melville	Breaksea	Michaelmas
245	241	209	186



Well done to Room 13 on their assembly performance retelling the story of Cinderella as a Revolting Rhyme by Roald Dahl. It was an amazing showcase of your performing talents and highly entertaining for all. A super effort Year 3s!

The Year 6 students will now have received enrolment packages for their secondary school intake zone. Some students may have received two from both ASHS and NASHS. Please remember to discuss each option with your child and write on the enrolment which is your first preference if it is the cross boundary school.

As we near the end of the term it is a timely reminder for all parents if you have any concerns regarding your child to please contact your child's classroom teacher. If you wish to make an appointment with them please phone the school on 98427400 or email albany.ps@education.wa.edu.au

Interm Swimming Program for students from Pre-Primary through to Year 4 are scheduled for weeks I and 2 of next term. We encourage all students to participate in this important program. As there are costs involved with transporting students and entry to the pool, we will require a payment and enrolment form from parents.

With increased numbers the school parking will continue to be an issue. I ask you please to be patient, courteous and careful. I understand the problems that you face and the frustrations they may cause.

I hope you all have enjoyed a short week and I look forward to meeting with the School Council and P&C next week. Please remember if you have an issues that you wish to raise with either body please discuss it with a representative this week.

Jayde Hewson Principal

P&C News

Please help our Uniform Shop.

We still require more volunteers for our Uniform Shop. Our volunteers are rostered once or twice a term for a maximum of an hour (Tuesday 2:40 - 3:40pm OR Thursday 8:25 – 9:05am)

Our uniform shop is in jeopardy of closing to cash sales if we do not find a book keeper soon.

The workload is no more than an hour a week, all training is provided. Volunteering is a great chance to meet new people, learn new skills and help the P&C provide a service to families at APS.

If you are interested in joining our team of amazing volunteers, please contact the P&C President Julie Brooks at albanyprimaryp&c@gmail.com

Our P&C meeting was cancelled on Monday as we didn't have a quorum (we require 10 P&C members to hold a meeting). We have rescheduled for Monday 19 June at 7pm in the staff room. Agenda items can be submitted to the above email by Friday 9 June.

The canteen would like to make special mention to Sharnee Clothier for her contribution to the canteen throughout the year. Thank you.

Workshops for parents presented by 4families

The last fortnightly workshop for parents for this term will be held on Tuesday 13 June. These sessions are in Room 14 on Tuesday mornings from 9am to 10.30am.

Last week Holly presented 'Emotional Intelligence' which looked at emotions and how they work together with our thinking so we can help our children direct them towards a positive effect.

This coming week (Tuesday 13 June) Holly will present:

Understanding Angry Emotions

Rather than being a destructive force, anger can be our greatest ally. This workshop will help you to understand anger and turn it to your advantage.



Community News

AFC Subiaco's Technical Director and Head of Youth Development UEFA Pro Diploma Coach Adi Juric and UEFA Coach and former Perth Glory and German Bundesliga Star Branko Jelic are seeking expressions of interest to bring J & J Football Training to Albany for a second clinic for 2017 in the July school holidays.

LEARN FROM THE BEST ** FOCUS ON INDIVIDUAL AND GROUP TECHNIQUE AS WELL AS TACTICAL GAME UNDERSTANDING **

If sufficient interest is shown details will be:

When: Proposing Wednesday, Thursday and Friday the 5, 6 and 7 of July 2017 from 8:30am to 12 noon each day.

Where: Albany, North Road Soccer Grounds

Price for 3 days: \$120 **Ages**: 6 - 16 years old.

LET US TAKE YOU TO THE NEXT LEVEL Please call or email to register your interest by Tuesday June 20
Adi: 0432 857 100 | Email: jjft@mail.com |
Web jjfootball.com.au | Facebook J&J Football Training